JEFF BROWN DONNA J. JONES
MAYOR | CITY CLERK /TREASURER

CITY OF DEQUEEN
(870) 584-3445

Thomas Harrington,

| am writing my Compliance Report for my total Recoverable Copper limit that will start April 1, 2023.
With the help of a metal removal product from Water Tech and some Polymers, we can meet our limit
of 12.2 UGL. Arkansas Analytical out of Little Rock is the Lab we use for testing as we cannot test in
house. The City of De Queen Wastewater Facility will do whatever it takes to keep our treated effluent
waters within this limit to make sure that the environment downstream will thrive.

Sincerely,
Clint Young
Wastewater Superintendent
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